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October 19, 2010 
 
 
 

Bill Toebben, President 
Toebben Companies 
541 Buttermilk Pike, Suite 104 
Crescent Springs, KY 41017 
 
RE: An Investigation of Natural Gas Retail Competition Programs 
 Case No. 2010-00146 
 
Dear Mr. Toebben: 

 
The Commission acknowledges receipt of your comments on October 15, 2010. 

Your comments have been filed in the record of the above-referenced case for the 
Commission’s consideration. 
 

You may view all documents filed in this case on the Commission’s website at 
http://psc.ky.gov. 
 

Thank you for your letter of interest and concern in this matter. 
 

Sincerely, 

 
Jeff Derouen 
Executive Director 
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